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Attention Agents with 
Contractors - SB216 will be 
enforced starting 7/1/2023

Have you heard about SB216? If not, we can help!

On October 11, 2022 The Contractors State License Board (CSLB) sent out this news release notifying contractors of 

SB216. Senate Bill 216 requires concrete contractors holding a C-8 license, HVAC contractors holding a C-20 license, 

asbestos abatement contractors holding a C-22 license, or tree service contractors holding a D-49 license to also obtain 

and maintain workers’ compensation insurance even if that contractor has no employees. SB216 went into effect on 

1/1/2023, but will now be enforced starting 7/1/2023. Now is the time to submit!

 

You can send your applications to us at wwfi.workcomp@amwins.com. All we need is an ACORD 130 and our Work Comp 

Supplemental found here. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to give us a call at 888-693-7892 option 4.

 

Remember any contractor in California that hold the following licenses, needs workers comp:

–  C-8 Concrete Contractor 

–  C-20 HVAC Contractor

–  C-22 Asbestos Abatement Contractor

–  D-49 Tree Service Contractor

 

For more information on SB216, please click here for the California Legislative Information page.

 

Thank you for your continued business.

https://www.cslb.ca.gov/Resources/PressReleases/2022/Workers_comp_release_10_11.pdf
mailto:wwfi.workcomp@amwins.com
https://ricins.wpengine.com/wp-content/uploads/RIC-WC-Supplemental-Application-Jan2018.pdf
https://leginfo.legislature.ca.gov/faces/billNavClient.xhtml?bill_id=202120220SB216

